THE VILLAGE OF WINDING TRAILS

December 10, 2012

Dear Residents of The Village of Winding Trails,

The annual meeting for our neighborhood will be held Tuesday January 15, 2013 at 7:30 pm. The meeting place will be at the Woodlawn Presbyterian Chapel at Clayton and Strecker Roads.

The agenda for the meeting will include topics of interest regarding our neighborhood from our ward council persons and the police department. We will be voting on a new budget and electing a new trustee to succeed Tammy Dietrich. If you are interested in running for this position please contact one of the trustees below to let us know of your intentions.

To approve the budget and new trustee, it is required that we have a minimum of 25% of our residents represented or their proxies in order to have a quorum for approval. If you are unable to attend, please complete the attached proxy and return it to any one of the three trustees by January 10, 2013.

Details of the budget will be available at the meeting and posted on our web site at www.windingtrails.us.

Thank you from your trustees,

Tammy Dietrich 1-209-4073

George Fievet 273-4863

Rick Pfarr 405-1573